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PUBLIC INPUT SESSION – April 25th, 2017 
CONSTRUCTION OF SIDEWALKS ON GRANDVIEW AVE 

 
Questions/Concerns 

 

Name (First and Last) Question/Concern 

Linda Groh - Will the Sidewalks be the same size as the ones 
already on Grandview? 
They will be 5ft Wide 

- Will I be Notified of the progress and construction? 
Yes, Residents will receive updates and a notification 
when they will be constructing sidewalks. 

John Johnson 
Dianne Verity 

- In Support of 5ft Sidewalks. 
- Strongly opposed to cutting through driveway.  

Sidewalks will be cut through existing driveways to 
maintain consistent longitudinal grade and consistent 
tactile walking surface in order to adhere to the 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 
(AODA). 

- Would like a curb cut at the sidewalk approach to 
Lakeview Ave. 
Sidewalks will have a curb cut at Lakeview with 
mandated tactile walking plates for accessibility. 

Jack Del Brocco 
Cheryl Del Brocco 

- Does not want driveway cut, altered or damaged. 
Sidewalks will be cut through existing driveways to 
maintain consistent longitudinal grade and consistent 
tactile walking surface in order to adhere to the 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 
(AODA). 

 


